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ZERO HOURS CONTRACT 
 

 
Dear ASDA Members 
 
The Company have confirmed that zero hours contracts are not something they 
would normally use.  ASDA have said the normal starting number of 
contractual hours is 15. 
 
If there are any stores where zero hours contracts are being issued this 
needs to be escalated through the grievance procedure and radar as 
appropriate.  
 
 
 

 
GARY SMITH 

NATIONAL SECRETARY 
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